Willow Class Newsletter

Friday 13th September



















The children in Willow class have had another great week. They have really engaged in different OT and PE activities. They have explored matching shapes and sorting objects by colour. The children also had a fantastic time exploring Forest school.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty, Mrs Shetty, Mrs Kam

Messages

Well done to Rio for winning the Kind award for Willow class this week. This was awarded for sharing toys and working alongside peers!

Thank you!